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Parish Religious Education 
Director of Religious Education 

Constance J. Boyer 
connieb@stcolumbkill.org 

Coordinators of Religious Education 
Patricia & Joseph Petrauskas 

dcnjoepet2015@stcolumbkill.org 
 

Blessed Sacrament 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is 
held daily in the chapel.  

(See times on page 4) 

 

Reconciliation (Confession) 

Confessions are heard every Saturday 
from 4:00 - 4:45pm or any time by 
contacting the Parish Office. 

 
Anointing of the Sick 
Please contact the Parish Office to 
make arrangements for anointing and 
Communion for the sick and dying. 

 

 

 

Baptism of Children 

The Sacrament of Baptism is adminis-
tered on the first Sunday of each month 
at 12:15p.m.  Baptism Prep Classes for 
parents and godparents are held the 2nd 
Sunday of the month at 12:15 pm in the 
EHST Room. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Arrangements for the Sacrament of 
Marriage must be made at least six 
months before the wedding date.  All 
couples must participate in the Mar-
riage Prep Program. 
 

Visits to Sick and Homebound 
Please contact Sister Jean Wickenheiser, 
OSF at the Parish office to arrange a 
visit.  

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
(RCIA) 
RCIA prepares adolescents and adults 
for Baptism and full communion in the 
Catholic Church.  For more informa-
tion, please contact Margaret Chovanes 
at 610-248-2171. 
 

Religious Education (PREP) 
Religious instruction for elementary 
school students takes place on Weds & 
Thu -Sept through May.  Please contact 
Connie Boyer for more information. 
 

New Parishioners : New parishioners 
are most welcome, and are encouraged 
to register online at 
www.stcolumbkill.org or call the Parish 
Office. 

Saint Columbkill Office  
200 Indian Spring Rd. * Boyertown, PA 19512 

Telephone: 610-367-2371 *  Fax: 610-367-0242 

Open daily 8:30a.m. ñ 5:30p.m. 
Pastor:  Reverend Martin F. Kern 

Weekend Assistant: Reverend Kevin Bobbin 
Deacons:   

James Kochu, deaconjim2015@stcolumbkill.org 
Joseph L. Paschall, DNCJoe2000@aol.com 

Joseph Petrauskas: dcnjoepet2015@stcolumbkill.org 
Emeritus: Michael V. Woodall 

Parish Staff 
Pastoral Associate: Sister Jean Wickenheiser, OSF 
   srjean@stcolumbkill.org 
Director of Music: Deb Maskrey-debm@stcolumbkill.org 
R.C.I.A. Coordinator:  Margaret Chovanes 
 margaretc@stcolumbkill.org  610-248-2171 
Director of Youth Ministry : Heather Shainline,   
  youthgroup@stcolumbkill.org 
Quinn Hall Coordinator :  Patty Petrauskas,  
   pattyp@stcolumbkill.org 
Volunteer Coordinator: Mary Snyder,  
   msnyder@stcolumbkill.org 
Chief Financial Officer/Campaign Coordinator:  
Gayle B. Fontaine ~  gaylef@stcolumbkill.org 
Administrative Assistants: 
Lisa De Simone - lisad@stcolumbkill.org 
Mariane Fragment - marianevf@stcolumbkill.org 
    - Bulletin submissions:  bulletin@stcolumbkill.org 
Mary Lou Heisler, marylouh@stcolumbkill.org 
Joann Rivera, joannr@stcolumbkill.org 
Director of Pre-School:  Caitlin Nickel, 
   preschool@stcolumbkill.org 

Parish School:  Saint Francis Academy 
Principal - Administrator:  Mr. Philip E. Repko 

repkop@sfabally.org 
668 Pine Street, Bally, PA 19503 

Telephone: 610-845-7364 * Fax: 610-845-2223 

Sunday Mass  
Saturday evening:  5:00p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:00, 11:00a.m. 

 

Daily Mass 
Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. 

 

Holydays 
Vigil Mass the day before the Holyday. 7:00 p.m. 

Masses on the Holyday of Obligation: 
6:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator 

Wendy S. Krisak, MA, NCC, LPC 
Direct Line:  800-791-9209 

Safe Environment Coordinator 
Sister Meg Cole, SSJ, MS.LMFT 

610-332-0442, ext 2019 

In
fo

r
m

a
ti

o
n

  
  

  
 

 



PAGE 3 - 238 ST . COLUMBKILL  WWW .STCOLUMBKILL .ORG 

1  M A R C H  2 0 2 0   ~   TH E  F I R S T  S U N D A Y  O F  L E N T  

 M^pqlo}p 
C

o
rn

e
r

 
  

 
 

  
  

  
  

  
 

 B o w l i n g  f o r  B a b i e s             
25 Years Helping Young Mothers and So Theyõre 

Bowling for the Babies Again! 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Our beloved Holy Roller combo of Sister Jean and 
Father Marty will once again be taking to the lanes 

to bowl for the babies.  This is Maryõs Shelter 25th 
Anniversary Bowlathon.  You will have the 
opportunity to make a donation (cash or check 
payable to Maryõs Shelter) after all the weekend 
Masses leading up to the bowlathon.  Any amount 
you can spare would be greatly appreciated.  You 
may even make a flat or per pin pledge and choose 
to be billed after their striking performance!   
Maryõs Shelter saves lives, two at a time, by 
providing a transitional, caring, educational, 
spiritual and supportive housing environment for 
pregnant young women and their babies.  On 
behalf of the Human Concerns Ministry, thank you 
for your support in helping Maryõs Shelter offer 
help and hope for generations to come.  

CRS Spotlight from Deacon Joe Petrauskas, CRS 

Global Fellow   
 

Every day in Ethiopia, girls are 

demonstrating they can play a vital 

role in building a better world. But 

they need access to quality education to do so. 

That's why CRS is committed to ensuring that 

safe spaces exist where girls can excel and continue 

to transcend barriers. Visit www.crs.org for more 

information!  
 

Jºãâ×Ùæâ Úãæ ÙØé×ÕèÝãâ Ýç Õ ×ãâ×Ùæâ Úãæ ÚéèéæÙ 

generations and for the future of humanity. It is 

a concern profoundly rooted in hope and it calls 

Úãæ ÛÙâÙæãçÝèí ÕâØ ×ãéæÕÛÙ.K 

                           ~ Pope Francis  

  
  

  
  

  
 

 C R S  S p o t l i g h t             

Dear Friends, 
  

 You need only have the television or car radio on for a few minutes, open a newspaper 

or click on an online news article to be met with lots of information about a disease that has 

become a worldwide health concern. COVID -19, what we've come to call Coronavirus, is all over the news 

and rightly so because in many places it has threatened and claimed lives. 
 

 At the start of this holy season of Lent, we are brought face-to-face with a deadly disease far more 

prevalent and dangerous than COVID -19. This sickness - a disease called sin - threatens not just our bodies 

but our immortal souls. Even Christ himself was exposed to it by being tempted himself, although rising 

above it and never having sinned himself.  
 

 The starting point for treating and containing public health threats is to discern how, and identify 

through whom, it first entered into certain communities. Officials embark upon a search for what's known as 

òPatient Zero,ó and through that they attempt to focus resources and apply life-saving precautions. 
 

 In the Old Testament reading from Genesis this weekend, we hear how the disease of sin first in-

fected the human race. In a place called Eden, among all of the magnificent beauty of Godõs new creation, 

Adam and Eve fell victim to temptation by their own free will and thus become sinõs Patients Zero. Clearly, 

they were ill -prepared to treat the awful plague of sin with their woefully lacking healthcare plan known as 

òAn Apple A Day.ó 
 

The good news heard in the Gospel this weekend is that Jesus overcame sin and rallied over it during 

that first Lent two thousand years ago. Edenõs sad failures were at last overshadowed by the desertõs great 

triumph. Therefore, we are not just sons and daughters of Patients Zero but brothers and sisters of Patient 

Hero! 

 Love and prayers, 

 Father Marty  
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 R e a d i n g s  S u n d a y  1  M a r c h   

M ON . MAR. 2: FIRST WEEK  OF LENT  
9:00 AM    Mary Ceil Landry by the Estate 
TUES. MAR. 3: FIRST WEEK  OF LENT  

9:00 AM   Thanh Bui by Grace Abrachinsky 
W EDS. MAR. 4: FIRST WEEK  OF LENT  

9:00 AM    Madeline Houston by Pat Martin 
7:00 PM   Al Recke by Joann Rivera 
THURS. MAR. 5: FIRST W EEK OF LENT  

6:30 AM   Dr. Charles Zlock, Sr. by Fr. Marty Kern 
9:00 AM   Bud Curley by the Family 
FRI. MAR. 6: FIRST WEEK  OF LENT  

9:00 AM    Michael Joseph Conelias by Mark Mozziotta 
   - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
SAT . MAR. 7:  VIGIL , THE SECOND  SUNDAY  OF LENT  

5:00 PM  Anthony Orsini by Mark & Anne Mazziotta  
SUN . MAR. 8:  THE SECOND  SUNDAY  OF LENT  
7:30 AM   Mildred Fabrizio  
 by son Joe & daughter-in-law Antonette Fabrizio 
9:00 AM   Kathleen McGuckin by Kochen Family 
11:00 AM   Al Recke by Joe & Judy Barton 

Hours of Adoration in our Holy Family Chapel 
 

Mondays 10 :00 a.m. to Midnight 
Tuesdays Midnight to Midnight  
Wednesdays Midnight to Midnight  
Thursdays Midnight to Midnight  
Fridays Midnight to 6:00 p.m. 

The Sanctuary Candle will burn 

In Loving Memory of William Gates, Jr  
by the Roberge Family 

 

Monday  

March 2  

Tuesday 

March 3  

Wednesday  

March 4  

Thursday  

March 5  

Friday  

March 6  

Saturday  

March 7  

Sunday 

March 8  

 
 
 

      9am Mass 
 
 
12pmɀ Overeaters 
Anonymous 
 
5:30pm- AA  
6pm Youth 
monthly Adoration 
7pm- Rosary 

9am Mass 
\ 

7pm Emmanuel 
Music 
 

 

 
 
7pm Foreign Mis-
sions 
ΩÐÍ -ÅÎȭÓ 0ÒÁÙÅÒ 
Group 

9am Mass 
7:00pm Mass 
 
4pm PREP Class 
6pm PREP Class 
 
7pm Human Con-
cerns 
7:15pm Charismatic 
prayer 

6:30am Mass 
9am Mass 
9:30am Bible Study 
 
 
4pm PREP Class 
6pm PREP Class 
 
 

9:00am Mass 
 
 
 
5:30pm Lenten 
Fish Fry 
 
7pm Stations of 
the Cross 
 

9am Patriotic Rosary 
9am Rosary for 
Vocations 
ΣΡÁÍ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ 
rosary Prayer group 
11am Knights in the  
Morning 
 
4pm Confessions 
5pm Vigil Mass - 
Ignite 

7:30am Mass 
9:00am Mass    
   (Hearing Impaired) 
11am  Mass 
   (#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ  

 Mass) 
12:15pm Youth 
Group mtg. 
 
6pm Grade 7 PREP 

Rediscover the Love in Your marriage! 
Retrouvaille of Delaware Valley offers hope for married 
couples experiencing loneliness, boredom, misery, or 

frustration in their marriage. Couples learn valuable com-
munications skills and rediscover intimacy. Our next pro-
gram starts February 21-23 at the Family Life Center in 

Malvern, PA.  For more information, call 215-766-3944 or 
800-470-2230. All inquiries keep strictly confidential.  

Please Pray for our Recently Deceased  
 Relatives of Parishioners,  

 

Thomas A. Kalejta  
brother of Paul Kalejta  

 

 Richard Moors  
brother of Kathy Duffy  

 

Stacy Siar  
 daughter -in -law of Kathy Siar  

Mar. 7 / Mar. 8 Eighth Sunday Ordinary Time  

Saturday ~ 5:00 PM   Father Marty Kern 

Sunday ~  7:30 AM    Father Marty Kern 

       9:00 AM    Father Marty Kern 

   11:00 AM     Father Marty Kern 

GN 12:1-4A; PS 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22;2 TM 1:8B-10; 

MT 17:1-9 

  
  

  
  

  
 

 M a s s  S c h e d u l e             
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  W e e k  o f  1  M a r c h  

 

 C e l e b r a n t  S c h e d u l e  

 

 

  E x t e n d e d  A d o r a t i o n  
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Friday evening: 

7:00 
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Facilities Faith Lift Prayer  

Thank you Father,  

For every blessing comes from You.  

You gifted us with time, talent and treasure.  

Teach us to give time first to You.  

Teach us how to pray.  

You bestowed on us unique talents.  

By unifying our gifts,  

You connect us as one body.  

Teach us how to serve. Time and talent together  

create our treasures.  

Teach us how to glorify You  

with every breath of our lives.  AMEN! 

Facilities Faith Lift II Capital Campaign News 

 

We wish to thank all of our parishioners for their 
generous pledges thus far to the Facilities Faith Lift II  

campaign. We are sincerely grateful for each and every 
one.  If you have not received a campaign packet or 

commitment card, please contact us at the Parish Office 
at 610-367-2371 and we will be glad to mail one to your 
family.  We will continue to accept commitment cards 

at any time during the three years of our new campaign.  
 

 If you wish to use Parish Giving and need help setting 
up your pledge, please contact them directly at 1 -866-

307-7140 or call the office and Lisa or Gayle will be 
happy to assist you! 

 

**Please note:  If you are making a FFL II Pledge 
payment and still have a balance on your FFL I, 
we will first credit your payment to your FFL I 

balance.  Thank you.  
 

Pennies to Bricks campaign is a great way for our 

children to be involved. Thank you so much for 
contributing your coins to help build our Lego display, 

which will grow as the months go by! Remember, 

Sunday, March 8th @ 11 AM is our next Children's Mass.   
 

To date, the FFL II Pennies to Bricks program has 
brought in $4,651.63 worth of pennies!    

 
The grand total for both FFL I and FFL II Pennies 

collected so far is $17.336.47!   

Please remember to bring in your coins to 
the next Childrenôs Mass March 8th at 11am 

to receive your brick and add to our 

structure.  
 

Please remember to pray for your spiritually 

adopted families.  In this way we may join 

together, pray for one another and ask for 

Godôs blessing on each other.   

MONTHLY COLLECTION 

Fiscal Year July 2019 to June 2020 

Month:  January 2020 
 

Last January 2019 
(4weeks) 

This January 2020   
(4 weeks) 

$52,129.00 $53,095.00 
 

Includes Online:  $19,219.00 Includes Online:  $19,923.00 

Adult Choir - Yes, there is an adult choir that sings many 
Sundays at the 9am Mass!  We concentrate on Advent, 
Christmas and Lent seasons, as well as Easter, Mother's 
Day and Pentecost, and a few other Sundays for good 
measure.  No audition, no need to read music!  We practice 
many Sundays after the 9am Mass.  Once and done for the 
week!  Come check us out in the Ehst room (downstairs)!  
Contact Deb Maskrey at debm@stcolumbkill.org for a 
schedule or with any questions. 
Cantors/Leaders of Song - our ranks have dwindled with the 
graduation of many of our youth cantors, and we need to 
increase the number of cantors for scheduling.  Support is 
available by means of practice sessions with the organist/
accompanist.  This is a great opportunity for youth grades 7 
and up to serve the parish community.  It is also a great op-
portunity for parents to set the example for children by 
serving as a leader of song. Contact Deb Maskrey at 
debm@stcolumbkill.org with questions or for more infor-
mation, or chat with one of our current cantors! 
Put your piano lessons to good use!  The children's choir and 
the adult choir of the parish could use an accompanist.  Con-
tact Carolyn Quinn for children's choir information and Deb 
Maskrey for the adult choir. 

1st Half FY 19 - 20 Income/Expense Report 

July 2019- through December 2019 
 

Total Operating Income $522,106.00 
 

Total Operating Expenses $513,400.00 
 

Net Operating Excess / (Loss) $8.706.00 

 

 S t e w a r d s h i p  

 M u s i c  C o r n e r  

Support the Catholic Home Missions Appeal today! Right 
now over 40% of dioceses in the United States are consid-
ered mission territories because they are unable to fund 
essential pastoral work needed in their communities. 
Your support funds religious education, seminary forma-
tion, lay ministry training, and other programs that build 
vibrant faith communities right here in the united States. 
Please be generous. More information can be found at 
www.usccb.org/home-missions. 
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 V a c a t i o n  B i b l e  S c h o o l  

SAVE THE DATE:  22-26 June 2020 

Vacation Bible School is held in the summer for one week 
for children in Pre-K** through 5th grade.  

***Daily Mass is still a part of VBS!! *** 
We will have a special teaching Mass on Monday at the end of our 
first day of VBS. Then on each of our remaining days (Tuesday, 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday), we will begin our VBS experi-
ence with daily Mass in the main church at 9, followed by our regu-
lar VBS schedule.  Each day will end 12:30 pm.  Attendance to Mass 
is optional for the children. Children may be signed in with their 
groups before the start of Mass or after the conclusion 
(please do not interrupt Mass to sign in your children.) 
All are welcome to attend Mass with us!! 
The nonrefundable registration fee is $20 for the first child and $15 
for each additional child registered in the same family.  This regis-
tration fee includes one copy of the  Music CD per family. This CD 
will have all of the songs that the kids will be learning during VBS 
week. Register early and get your copy and start learning the songs 

OUR SENIOR GROUP 

 NEXT SENIOR GROUP MONTHLY MEET-

ING :  March 12,  2020 ~ 1PM  

Contact: Donald Gilbert:  610-369-5950 

Pre-School Registration is now open for the  
2020 -2021  school year.   This school year marks the 36th year that  
St. Columbkill Preschool has offered quality education to children in 
Boyertown, PA & surrounding area.  Our program provides learning 
experiences that are age and developmentally appropriate. There are 
approximately 30 children enrolled in the 3 & 4 -year-old classes, 
which run from Labor Day week until the end of May.  The preschool 
curriculum encompasses the social, emotional, physical and spiritual 
development of each child, while following the Pennsylvania Early 
Learning Standards. Our program also includes monthly physical 
education classes led by YMCA instructors.  Visit our Preschool web 
page for more Information at:    http://stcolumbkill.org/preschool.    
You can also register your child (children) online and pay your $35 
per child, non -refundable registration fee.  For more information 
contact our Director, Caitlin Nickel at: preschool@stcolumbkill.org or 
call the parish office and leave her a message. 

Religious Education classes for grades 1 to 6 have be-
gun.   If you still need to register your children, go to 
our website under PREP and register ASAP.   All children 

in public school are expected to attend.  

PreK 3:  Monday & Wednesday: 9:00 am - 11:30 am 

              or Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00 am - 11:30 am 
 

PreK 4:  Monday, Wednesday & Friday:   

     9:00 am - 11:30 am  

 or Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 9:00 am - 11:30 

ALL ARE WELCOME:  Join us for the Chil-

drenõs Rosary prayer group at our par-
ish.  This prayer group allows participa-
tion of children of all ages, although the 
target ages are from 4 -14.  Younger children and sib-
lings are encouraged to come as well. This is a unique 
opportunity for the children of our parish to come to-
gether to pray.   Adults are welcome and encouraged to 
come to the Childrenõs Rosary.  They are the special 
òguardian angelsó of this movement.  Meetings will be 
held the first Saturday of each month in the Chapel at 
10:00 AM.  No prior knowledge of the Rosary is needed 
and rosaries and prayer books will be provided. Hope 
you can join us.   Contact Megan at (610) 310-5661 or 
meganrepko@stcolumbkill.org.  

Preschool Substitute Teacher Needed:  St. Columbkill Pre-
school is looking to hire a substitute teacher to work on an 
as needed basis. Weekday hours would be 8:45-12:00. 
Clearances must be obtained through the Diocese. Please 
contact Caitlin Nickel at preschool@stcolumbkill.org for 
more information.  

CHARISMATIC PRAYER MEETING 
Come strengthen your faith on Wed. evenings 7:15 PM. We are 
open to the gifts of the Holy Spirit, scripture, music, joyfully 
praising the Lord. Scripture based teachings are given each 
week to help us live our Catholic faith. Let us intercede for your 
needs. For more info call Sue T. 610-367-4711 or email Don @ 
dondenick@comcast.net. 

Canasta Card Club meets every third Tuesday at 1:00 

P.M. in Quinn Hall.  All are welcome! 

Overeaters Anonymous (OA)  is a fellowship of individuals 
who through shared experience, strength and hope are recover-
ing from compulsive overeating by working our Twelve Steps. 
The only requirement is a desire to stop eating compulsively. 
Come to the Ehst room any Monday at 12 noon to 1:00pm to 
inquire. 

St. Columbkill Pre-K is now participating in the Amazon 

Smile Program!  Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your 

eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable organiza-

tion of your choice.  AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you 

know. Same products, same prices, same service.  Please 

support St. Columbkill Pre-K by shopping Amazon Smile and 

by choosing St. Columbkill Church as your  

charitable organization.  
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  P r e - S c h o o l - C a i t l i n  N i c k e l  

 

 P a r i s h  N e w s  &  N e i g h b o r h o o d  

https://www.parishgiving.org/ParishGiving.html?e=787020AE428E2BB4F7B40AAF3B2DB223D084439FF643C5B04D24BB5C80887E11FBD7FF3E01A0E29C656E34580240FE07
mailto:meganrepko@stcolumbkill.org
mailto:preschool@stcolumbkill.org
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2110231
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AOAR Jason Almond USN 
Seaman Recruit Steve Hoffa 
SPC Jeremy Larson 
Jonathan Taylor 
Staff Sgt. Robert Preston 
Captain Dana DeMartino  
USN Petty Officer Joseph  
 Scarberry, Jr. 
Lance Corporal David Vogler  
Sergeant Brian Weber 
Sergeant Jason Emerich 
Sergeant David OõBrien 
CDR Brian Blair 
Sergeant Steve Lafond 
USN Petty Officer Jennifer  
 McBride  
Lt. Steve Rohe 
Sergeant Jesse Miele 
USN Petty Officer Stephanie  
 McBride  
SPC Kyle Laskoskie 
1st Lieutenant Eric Antonucci  
Lt. Andrew Moyer, USN  
Airman Josh Bartman 
Airman Morghan Poitras  
 

Staff Sergeant Joshua Taylor  
    USMC 
USN MA Second Class Petty 
Officer (SW) Matthew R. Gold-
schmidt  
Senior Airman Corey Kelch  
Captain Zachary Bregovi  
Lance Corporal Andrew J.  
 Carpenter  
PV2 Ray Fazio  
SFC Ommannan Gonzalez  
LTJG Daniel Patti, USN 
CPT Joseph Patti, USA 
 SPC Cole Keenan  
Staff Sgt Anthony DeVito    
Sgt Amy Exum 
Sgt. Mark Bergstresser 
Sgt. Billy Beuch USA 
Matthew Psota USN Petty Offi-
cer 3 
Pvt. Kellie OõBrien  

Please Pray for the following Intentions:  
For Our Family Members in the Military  

 

Lord, hold our troops in Your loving hands.  Protect them 
as they protect us.  Bless them and their families for the 
selfless acts that they perform for us in our time of need.  
I ask this in the name of Jesus, our Lord & Savior. Amen.  

 

M e d j u g o r j e Pilgrimage  
                  - - -  - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

The group from St. Columbkill Parish will be attending the 
International Youth Festival held in Medjugorje~July 29 - August 8, 
2020.   This is our pilgrimage to visit our Blessed 
Mother who has been appearing there for the 

last 38 years- DAILY!!    If you are interested in 
joining the pilgrimage, please contact Megan 
Repko - meganrepko@stcolumbkill.org) or 

Sue Fryer (sspence4@comcast.net).   If you 
would like to sponsor a pilgrim you can do this on 

line by clicking on the specified link.  

 Children's Liturgy is held in the Chapel 
during the 9:00 and 11:00 Masses.  When the 
Children are dismissed from Mass they go to 
the Chapel.   In the Chapel, the children hear 
a reading of the day and the Gospel.  They 

also sing the responses and the gospel 
acclamation. And they say the Creed. Children's Liturgy is 
for any child who is in Kindergarten - 4th grade. There is 
no registration needed. If a child is in Mass and wants to 

come - they are welcome.  Children's Liturgy is also 
looking for adults who want to participate. Help is most 
needed at the 11:00 Mass.  All materials and training are 

provided and there are always 2 or 3 adults in the Chapel.  
If you are interested in learning more about Children's 
Liturgy,  please email:  BASSCL412@gmail.com or call 

Marcia Martin at 610-223-2484 

E M M A N U E L  M U S I C  M I N I S T R Y :Do you 

play the flute, oboe, violin, cello, or other instrument? 

WE NEED YOU!  Student or Adult,  EMMANUEL needs 

musicians to make a joyful noise on Sundays at 11:00 

Mass. Please call Kathy at 610-741-4546.  

Childrenôs Choir If you have a child who would like to join the 

Childrenôs Choir,  please contact Carolyn Quinn at  
carolynsings4@gmail.com  Practices are Wednesday evenings 
from 5:30 to 6:00.  The childrenôs choir sings once a month at 

the Childrenôs Mass.   
IGNITE:  The youth of our church have been singing/praising at 
Mass once a month during the school year for the past 3 years. 

Ignite was started by a student and her friends. We are inviting 
anyone who enjoys more contemporary music to join this year! 
Masses are once a month on Saturday night at 5:00.  Along with 

one rehearsal per month on the Sunday before the Mass.  
Please join us today at 12:15pm for our first rehearsal!  Letôs 
keep this going!!  Please Contact Carolyn Quinn at  

  carolynsings4@gmail.com 

2019 DONATION REPORT FOR  

TAX STATEMENTS  
 If you would like to receive your familyôs 2019 

contribution statement, please write ñSend tax 

Statementò on your contribution envelope and 

place it in the collection basket as usual. You only 

need to do this one time on ONE contribution en-

velope. If you made a pledge to Facilities Faith 

Lift II Capital Campaign, your statement will be 

sent with your regular contribution statement.  

March  

15, 16 & 

17  
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St. Mary Church -12th & Spruce Streets, Reading  

NEW TIME:  9:00 AM TO 2:00 PM  

Lenten Pierogi Sale is held every Friday from Febru-

ary  28  through & including April 3 under the 

Church.  Sauerkraut, Cheese & 

Potato Pierogi at $8.00 a dozen. 

Limited amount of  

Haluski at $4.00 a cup  

 T e^q}p¥E^mmbkfkd 

Are you homebound-or-would just welcome a friendly 
Ȱ(ÅÌÌÏȱȩ 

Winter can be a lonely time-but someone is waiting to 
reach out to you-through Ȱ! 3ÐÅÃÉÁÌ #ÏÎÎÅÃÔÉÏÎȱȦ  You 
can begin receiving regular phone calls or written 
notes from a member of our ministry. Contact Ginny 
Sherry at 484-802-3916 to sign up for Ȱ! 30%#)!, #/.Ȥ
.%#4)/.ȱȦ  We will welcome the chance to brighten 
your days!! Feel free to share this with anyone who 
would benefit from this ministry. 

Simple 

Fish Fry and Simple Suppers ɀ Save the Dates 

The annual Parish Life Fish Fry on Friday, March 6th from 
5:30-7:00.  Come and enjoy your fish, mac&cheese in time 
for Stations of the Cross at 7PM.  Tickets on sale in the Nar-
thex, just $7 per person.  Come be part of this St. Columbkill 
Lenten tradition. 

Simple Suppers 

Simple Suppers will be held for each of the following pre-
ceding Stations of the Cross:   

�Œ�� March 13th ɀ Knights of Columbus ɀ Pizza & Salad 

�Œ�� March 20th ɀ Youth Group ɀ Grilled Cheese & Tomato Soup 

�Œ�� March 27th ɀ Parish Council ɀ TBD 

�Œ�� April 3rd ɀ Funeral Luncheon Committee ɀ Vegetable Chili w/
Cornbread 

$ÏÎȭÔ ÔÈÉÎË ÁÂÏÕÔ ×ÈÁÔ ÔÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÆÏÒ ÄÉÎÎÅÒ ÏÎ &ÒÉÄÁÙȭÓ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ 
lent, just head over to the simple supper.  No cost to attend, 
but please try to sign up in the Narthex the week prior. 

�7�+�(���.�1�,�*�+�7�¶�6���&�2�5�1�(�5 
St. Columbkill Council #16544 

3ÔȢ 0ÁÔÒÉÃËȭÓ $ÁÙ #ÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÉÏÎ 
3ÁÖÅ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÔÅ ÆÏÒ ÏÕÒ 3ÔȢ 0ÁÔÒÉÃËȭÓ $ÁÙ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÎ 
Saturday, March 14th @ 6PM.  Tickets on sale in the 
Narthex. 
Memorial Day Remembrance 
In honor of Memorial Day, 2020, fellow parishioners, 
Jack Budnick and Joe Richardson are working on a 
project to memorialize all St. Columbkill Church 
members who died while at war or in active military 
service. If you have a family member or knowledge of 
any parishioner who died while serving from 1921 to 
the present time, please contact Jack at: ocean-
city1@comcast.net 484-300-1157 or Joe at 
jrx2@windstream.net 610-367-8195 
Thank You, Jack Budnick and Joe Richardson. 
If you would like to learn more about our Knights of  
Columbus Council, please visit our website:   
  https://kofc16544.org/ 

 

 

Personal Care Attendant(s) Needed:  One or several caring, 
positive-minded and dependable caregiver(s) are needed 
for several flexible shifts working with a kind-hearted, ac-
tive wheelchair bound young man with a great sense of 
humor.  Shifts available are:  2 Saturday mornings/month 
(1 st Saturday/month required and one other (your 
choice); 2 Sunday mornings/month (any two except the 
first Sunday of the month) �� weekend hours are 7:30 a.m. 
to approximately 12 noon;  and 2 Wednesday evenings/
month 8pm to approximately 10:45pm. Located in Boyer-
town.  Will train.   If you or someone you know (must be 25 
or older) are interested, contact Mel at 610-635-6856 for 
more information.  
 
St Benedict Prime Timers, Mohnton �� invite you and your 
friends to join us on May 18-20, 2020 for a trip to the Fin-
ger Lakes, New York. Cost is $430 per person (double occu-
pancy). Deadline for reservations is April 1, 2020. For in-
formation call Marie Blimline at 484-332-3241 or Jeanie 
Hauck at 610-856-7575.  
 
Pope John Paul II High School presents:  Beginning Friday 
the 13th, fall under the spell of Andrew Lloyd Weber's "The 
Phantom of the Opera" at Pope John Paul II High School in 
Royersford. Show dates: Fri. and Sat., March 13 and 14, 7 
p.m.; Sun., March 15, 5 p.m.; Fri., March 20, 7 p.m.; and Sat. 
March 21, 1 and 7 p.m. Tickets are avail-

SOUP KITCHEN:  The next soup kitchen is March 7 and 

8. We will be looking for volunteers to cook and serve. 
Please contact Jill Dennin at 610-914-9805 if you would 
like to help 
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